
Extra Help Needed: Operation
Clean Sweep seeks volunteers
for  special  Palmer  Island
cleanup
On Wednesday July 14th, starting at 11 a.m., we will be having
a special cleanup of Palmer Island.

We  need  volunteers  to  help  transfer  wood  debris  from  the
island to the two barges. Operation Clean Sweep has been part
of 6-year effort to clean Palmer Island of litter and debris,
and this is the final phase of removing the wood from the
island.

We will provide a water taxi to bring volunteers to and from
the island. The boat will leave from the boat dock at the
bottom of Gifford Street in New Bedford, making regular runs
to the island starting at 11:00.

We  really  need  some  special  volunteers  to  make  an
environmental difference on Palmer Island. Would you please
help us to make a difference? Your time and effort will be
greatly appreciated.

Please wear boots or water shoes.

_______________________________________________________
Saturday, July 17th
8:00 am-noon

Come when you can, stay as long as you like!

Meet at the Southcoast Hospital Group parking lot, the corner
of Page and Hawthorn Sts., New Bedford.
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• Volunteers will clean up around the community.
• Free t-shirts to all volunteers
• Gloves and tools provided
• Wear closed-toe shoes
• If unvaccinated, wear a mask
• Review the safety notes

Sign up here.
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